

Coolangarras Barmah Kindergarten



41 Mokare Road Albany WA 6330 Telephone: 9841 6511 Fax: 9841 8563

26th March 2019 Term 1, Week 8

Dear families (Moort).

We have had a very exciting beginning to our year. The children have settled to all routines extremely well. We have had very consistent attendance averaging 13 out of 14 children each week. In week 7 we have had a new enrolment so now have 15 children at our Coolangarras Barmah four year old program. There are places available. Pass the word around. Some of the KindiLink children are beginning to attend an extra day with the four year olds. We hope more can join us soon.

Parent Meeting

Thank you to those who could make it to the Parent Meet and Greet. It was lovely to meet with everyone and share some time together. As discussed each child will need to purchase an A3 portfolio if they haven't done that yet and provide two boxes of tissues as we use them every day to practise the Breathe, Blow, Cough (BBC) Program. Please can you fill in and return the Health Forms if you haven't done so yet. All children have had their ear tests and those who need to be reviewed will be in week 8.

Kylie-Story time

Each Thursday Kylie visits from the Child and Parent Centre (CPC) and reads to the children, teaches them songs and does an activity with them. Some favourites are "Hooray for Fish" by Lucy Cousins, "Pig in the Pond" by Martin Waddell, "Wombat Stew" by Marcia K. Vaughan and "Rattletrap Car" by Phyllis Root.





Kind Regards,
Coolangarras Staff

KindiLink

Coolangarras Barmah Lift Off to Learn

Eight children are enrolled at KindiLink and have begun the year enjoying a fun time. Each week we do cooking, singing, dancing, games and much more.





If you know any children who turn 3 before 30th June this year encourage them to join us.

Lisa from Bunnings

Lisa visited us in week four and brought some vegetable seedlings, soil and an underground worm farm. The vegetables are growing well and we have been feeding our fruit scraps to the worms.





Things Happening

The end of tem is fast approaching and we hope to have an excursion to Woolworths this term or early next term. We will participate in the Woolworths Discovery tour to learn the importance of eating a rainbow of fruit and vegetables. More information will be available when this is confirmed.

Thank you to all families for sending your children each day. The benefits of attending Kindy are great for all aspects of development., **AND** we love having them. Kindy Term ends on Thursday, 11th April.